Cornerstone Clubhouse

supporting success

Deb Wilson-MacLeod Cornerstone Clubhouse 781 Richmond St. London, Ont. N6A 3H4

Dear Bonnie and Members of the LAAC Committee,

I regret to inform you that I am resigning from both the PIE Committee and the LAAC Committee. I have enjoyed my time on both Committees over the years, but find that my workload at Cornerstone Clubhouse has increased quite a bit over the last couple of years. I have informed the PIE Committee of my resignation and they will likely appoint a new representative for PIE.

I look forward to seeing all of you in the community and will continue to be a strong advocate for persons with a disability. Thank you for everything. I will miss all of you very much.

Sincerely, D. Villan-Mac Level

Deb Wilson-MacLeod